Lou Mansolillo

From: Barbara Walsh <bw6262@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 5:59 PM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: H5923

Barbara Walsh supports H 5923

Please support H5923. RI should not be used as an experiment in testing this process. This company has no
experience with this potentially dangerous process, and the process itself has never been used for medical waste.
it should not begin here.

I am also disappointed by DEM even considering this application, as it was incomplete and did not allow for
municipal oversight.

Barbara Walsh - Warwick



